Cowboy fans will paint encouraging messages for the OSU football team and coaches on Hester Street to read during the Spirit Walk. The painting will take place on Wednesday at 5 p.m. on Hester Street between the Student Union and Engineering South. 
Robyn Matthews, junior in Public Relations and the communications and public relations executive said, “This event is an opportunity for families to get together and paint the street in order to encourage and support the team.”
Hester Street Painting is open to families and the student body. Matthews said this isn’t only an event for the student body but for the Stillwater community as well. 
Holly Thill, junior in Apparel Merchandising and Homecoming director for university spirit and artistic design said, “It’s especially important for the families in Stillwater. Most events are geared towards the students. The Hester Street Painting allows the young ones to see what OSU Homecoming is all about.” Thill said it lets the team know that not only are the students behind it but the local community too. 
Participants are encouraged to write on the street with chalk words of pride for our OSU Cowboys. Lyndon Hoel, senior in Chemical Engineering, has never participated in the Hester Street Painting. Hoel said, “The street painting is a great idea. The supportive words will help the team produce a victory over a difficult opponent at home.” 
In case of inclement weather, the event will be rescheduled for Thursday at 5 p.m. For more information on ‘Cowboy Nation’ Homecoming 2010, visit orangeconnection.org/homecoming or call the Homecoming hotline at (405)744-5410. 
	 
